THOMAS J. DONOVAN, JR. ATTORNEY GENERAL

JOSHUA R. DIAMOND DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL

SARAH E. B. LONDON CHIEF ASST. ATTORNEY GENERAL



ADDRESS REPLY TO: CONSUMER ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 109 State Street Montpelier, Vt 05609

website: ago.vermont.gov/cap e-mail: ago.cap@vermont.gov

STATE OF VERMONT OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL PUBLIC PROTECTION DIVISION TEL: 1-800-649-2424 FAX: (802) 304-1014

May 1, 2019

via email (cmeyn@vtdigger.com)

Colin Meyn VT Digger

Re: Public Records Request

Dear Colin:

I write in response to your Public Records Act request dated April 17, 2019. As discussed by phone today, in order to calculate a cost estimate, the Attorney General's Office has spent several hours locating documents potentially responsive to your request. On the phone I relayed that while we have not completed a detailed estimate, I expected the estimate to be in the thousands of dollars.

I understand that you are now conferring with your colleagues at VT Digger to determine best next steps. In the meantime, we will continue to prepare an estimate. If you decide to revise your request, please let me know at your earliest convenience. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Charity R. Clark

Chief of Staff